

I have set thee to be a light of the Gentiles. Acts 13:47

FAMILIA ENCINA CÁCERES

MISIONEROS A ECUADOR

PRAYER REQUESTS

- 1- through the city of Arequipa. and cases of corona virus.
- 2- for the health of my wife. the doctor told him he has to rest. we are expecting twins.
- 3- for the prompt arrival in Ecuador. for God provide what is necessary.

CONTACT

nicolas.altmiarano6677@gmail.com FONO +51960170981 FACEBOOK: Encina Caceres EA

Iglesia Bautista Esperanza Maipú - Santiago de Chile www.iglesiabautistaesperanza.cl

SENDING CHURCH

MISSIONBOARD/ADDRESS:

Macedonia World Baptist
Missions.,Inc.
P.o Box 519
Braselton,GA 30517
706 654 2818/ mwbm.org



Dear Friends,

I want to thank each one of you for your prayers and support for our ministry. We have seen God's hand at work, showing his love and care for our family. Be assured that we are praying for you.

I have been discipling two families. Brother Freddy has been making progress in our studies concerning Christian service and the local church. Although he was ill for several days and in bed, we were able to continue our discipleship studies. He is excited about serving the Lord.

I am also doing marriage counseling with a couple who are growing in their marriage and making important changes in their lives. They are highly motivated to keep studying and growing in their relationship with the Lord. They were recently praying to find a new apartment and, thanks to the Lord, they were able to find it. Please join us in praying for them.

We recently participated in Pastor Pablo Ramirez's Missionary Conference in Antofagasta. We talked about our ministry and had the opportunity to teach.

Pastor José Mercado, from California, recently had his missionary conference, and we were able to participate, virtually, by sending our ministry video. This year's conference was different from last years. Due to the corona virus, they held their conference outdoors so they could follow the social distancing guidelines.

On Monday I am teaching a group of men from Pastor Alfredo Cervantes church. I visited there some time ago. We are studying a book concerning the subject: "Lies That Men Believe." It has been a source of great encouragement to the men.

On the other hand, in our church, my wife continues to help with the Young Mothers Ministry, as well as the Ladies Meetings. She involves other young people in the organization of the monthly meetings. Sister Jenney Kenney and Sister Andrea White were at our Ladies Meeting this month, and everyone was encouraged.